
FOTSA 
Friends of Tottenhall and St Michael at Bowes Schools Association 

 
On Friday 21st April FOTSA hosted their first Quiz Evening, including a dinner. More than 
50 tickets were sold, with 7 teams taking part in 5 rounds. Competition was close until the final 
round when Team Royal 91 - made up of teachers and governors from St. Michael at Bowes  - 
stormed to victory with an outstanding knowledge of Disney songs!   
 
Everyone enjoyed the evening, which also included a dinner of curry and rice and drinks from 
the bar, and helped to raise a fantastic £450 to be shared by both schools.  

  
 

The Quiz evening followed a successful Crafternoon Tea on Friday 24th March, where 
donated cakes, tea and crafts raised around £230 for the two schools. Every penny raised will 
make a big difference to our schools. 

Many thanks to all those who helped to organise,  
or came along and supported either of these events! 

Last year FOTSA raised £5,314 which helped to pay for coaches for school trips, toys, 
Christmas gifts, and Year 6 yearbooks.  We need volunteers to build on this success and 
hopefully to raise even more!   

FOTSA are now starting to plan for the Summer Fair on Saturday 8th July.  If you 
can help out in any way, please email FOTSA.n13@gmail.com or meet us at The Prince Pub, 
Bounds Green Road, 8pm, Tuesday May 2nd! 
 

Classlist 
FOTSA have been looking at ways to help parents communicate with 
each other. Parents from some classes have set up WhatsApp groups, 
but because many parents are not always around at school pick up and 
drop off, they can miss out on these groups. Also parents are not always 
keen to openly share phone numbers. To help, FOTSA have set up a 
site on Classlist, which provides messaging and more to school groups. 
To join your class group email FOTSA.N13@gmail.com.   


